Update Tuesday 9th June
Dear Parents / Carers,
[bookmark: _GoBack]I hope you are safe and well.  New home learning has gone on the website today for those of you still learning from home.  Today, we have opened school to a wider group of families.  These are Year 6 pupils whose parents wanted them to return, vulnerable children and key worker pupils who submitted the questionnaire (sent out on 29th May).
We are now at full capacity taking into account, social distancing, government guidelines and the number of staff we have available.  If you are a keyworker and would like to send your child back to school when / if we are able to increase our numbers please complete and return the following form and we will contact you on Thursday 18th June to let you know if we can take them and what the arrangements will be for your child.
I appreciate that this is not an ideal situation; whilst parents are under pressure from employers, I am under pressure to ensure safe provision and the children's safety and well-being must come before everything else.
With love and prayers,
Mrs Johnson
“Have unity of spirit, sympathy, love for one another, a tender heart, and a humble mind.” 
1 Peter 3:8

Request for keyworker place form.

